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I strongly support this bill. There should be no statute of limitations on the wrongdoing 

of predators, there is no perfect time frame for when a victim may come forward. 

Additionally all children must be protected by the strictest penalties allowed under the 

law, there should be no expiring time on the injustice a predator may have inflicted on 

someone. 


